
From: Merry Ni Shidhe [mailto:flye-by-nyte@hotmail.com]  Sent: Friday, September 29, 2017 7:39 AM To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) <barb.mcmonigal-st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us> Subject: Night construction  To whom it may concern:  I agree that something needs to be done about the roads and it makes sense for it to be done at night.  Why this time of the year after school has started and winter is just around the corner?  I know our winters have been wimpy of late, but they still pack some punch.  If the work is done now even if finished in the time allotted, will the roads have time to set before the first deep freeze?Wouldn't it make more sense to wait till next year?  On a different note, are all the roads mentioned going to be worked on simultaneously or one at a time and if so which ones?  I live on Cleveland near St Paul Avenue and will need to move out due to health reasons.  If there is a number or a website to check the progress of the work, I'd appreciate knowing it.  Thank you for your time,  MaryAnne Nishidhe 


